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As an Oregon citizen I highly opposed HB2025. This is taxation without 

representation.  Taxes are to be voted on per the Oregon constitution.  This bill just 

raises costs with out ODOT taking accountability for “miss placing” funds Most of 

these funds are used for Portland not the rest of the state. The lack of accountability 

in ODOT is shameful.  The Republicans have put forth a plan that wouldn't[t raise 

taxes or fees and still have ODOT core services.   

 

I oppose all aspects of HB2025. 


